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Year 6 SATs Information: Parent Video 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Last term we held a virtual information session for parents about the upcoming Year 6 SATs 
(Standard Assessment Tests) in May 2022. We wanted to remind all parents that the recording of 
the session is still available on our school website and can be found here: 
www.edithcavellprimary.co.uk/sats  

 
In the recorded video, we provide parents/carers with an overview of the Year 6 SATs. We explain 
the format of each of the tests, how they are carried out, provide examples of questions and detail 
how you can support your child to perform to their best ability in May. 
 
With the Year 6 pupils having just sat their Mock SATs last half-term, we strongly encourage you 
to watch the video in order to understand the process, results and how to best support your child. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher on the emails shown below: 
 
Opal (Miss Martin): opal@ecls.org.uk 
 
Pearl (Mr Parks): pearl@ecls.org.uk 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Cooke 
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